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‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

 

Wednesday, 18 September 2024 

 

Pyjama Day Appeal – Friday 25th October 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 25th October, St Oswald’s will once again be supporting the Pyjama Day Appeal which is a local 

charity supporting children’s hospitals. The charity’s aim is to make sure that all those children who end 

up in hospital have a new and comfy pair of pyjamas to make their stay more comfortable. Last year the 

charity collected over 2000 pairs of pyjamas which were delivered to local children’s hospitals and 

wards.  

 

The best way for the children at St Oswald’s to get involved is to don their comfiest pair of pyjamas 

(complete with a dressing gown if they wish) and head to school. If they would rather just come in 

comfy clothes, then that is absolutely fine. If you would like to help with 

the collection this year, we would really appreciate it.  

 

Below, there are three ways that you can get involved: 

 

1) On Friday 23rd October, we will have a donations bucket if you would 

like to put some money in towards a new pair of pyjamas. 

2) Send in a new pair of pyjamas. These can be girls or boys and can be 

any age up to 18 years. We would ask that they still had the label in 

them. They are really desperate for baby grows aged 12-18months.  

3) Head to the charity’s Amazon page attached and get involved 

directly: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2A8VS5M4PTJMV/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Staff Team at St Oswald’s 
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